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FES Group is delighted to have renewed its contract with UCB for the provision of Hard FM services across
their property portfolio.

FES has maintained UCB sites since 2017 and look forward to continuing the collaboration at an exciting
time as UCB embarks on relocating to a larger facility in Surrey.

Dylan Fletcher, Chief Executive Officer, said: “FES FM Ltd is delighted to have been awarded the UCB
contract following a competitive tender exercise. The new contract will allow us to further develop our
collaborative working model with UCB whilst we drive improvements through the life of the contract. We
are excited to partner with UCB as they begin their transition to the new, world class Windlesham facility.”

Les O'Gorman, UCB Facilities Director, UK & Ireland, said: “We are pleased to strengthen our partnership
with FES FM. They have been a key element of our facilities management delivery model at our Slough
Campus and we look forward to working with them to create an exceptional workplace at our new
Windlesham Campus.”
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